
T R A N S M I T T A L    
 
 
TO:  Hon. Bill Farmer, Chair 
  LFUCG Environmental Quality and Public Works Committee 
 
FROM:   Judith Humble, Empower Lexington Plan Working Group 
  judith.humble@yahoo.com  / (859) 576-0002 
 
DATE:  March 5, 2019 
 
RE:  Empower Lexington Plan Presentation 
 
 
Thank you for our planned presentation on Tuesday, March 12 at 1:00 to consider our request to seek 
grant funding for a temporary, full-time position to implement the Empower Lexington Plan.   
 
Attached for the Committee’s information in advance of the meeting are the following: 
  

1) A slide show review of the Empower Lexington Plan, adopted February, 2012 
 

2) A 2-page Plan summary 
 

3) A resource list of related on-line source materials 
 

4) The Grant Search Prospectus 
 
           5)   A proposed Council resolution to do the grant search 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.  We look forward to meeting with the committee then. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Judith Humble 

 
Judith Humble 
 
 
 
 
 
c:  Blaine Early, Esq 
     Scott Southhall, Landscape Architect / Planner 
     Walter Gaffield, FCNC President 
     Henry Jackson, Planner 
     Susan Plueger, ES Director 
     Shane Tedder, UK 
Attachments 

mailto:judith.humble@yahoo.com

